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October 26, 2022 
 
 
Melanie Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
 
Re: Sub-Petition No. 1293-CCMCBP-02 (Columbia, Coventry, Mansfield, Chaplin, Brooklyn and 
Putnam):  Withdrawal of Notice of Completion Letter and Request for Extension 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 
On March 22, 2022 Eversource Energy (Eversource) erroneously submitted a Notice of Completion 
letter to the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) for the subject project. The project has experienced 
delays due to a number of factors and Eversource would like to withdraw the Notice of Completion to 
complete structure replacement work at Structures 9022, 9045 and 9105. Eversource also hereby 
requests a one-year extension of the Council’s approval to complete the work by September 27, 2023.  
 
Thank you for your consideration for this request. Should you have any questions regarding this 
request please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at kathleen.shanley@eversource.com or 
telephone at (860) 728-4527.  I apologize for any inconvenience.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathleen M. Shanley 
Manager, Transmission Siting 
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